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Dear Mr. El-Ashry,

Subject: “CPR/01/G31: “Demonstration for Fuel-Cell Bus Commercialization in
China - Part I” (PIMS # 764)

I am pleased to attach herewith the above mentioned project document, which was approved
by the GEF Executive Council in May 2001. As per paragraph 29 and 30 of the GEF Project Cycle,
this project document was posted for circulation to the members of the GEF Executive Council on
06 February 2002 and discussed at the GEF Executive Council in May 2002. We are attaching
responses to comments raised at that time and again requesting your final endorsement.

Thank you in advance for expediting the approval of this project.
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Frank Pinto

Executive Coordinator

Mr. Mohammed El-Ashry
Chief Executive Officer
Global Environment Facility
Room G6005

1776 G Street

Washington D.C. 20433

Cc: Manuel Soriano, Regional Coordinator
Nandita Mongia, Regional Manager
Richard Hosier, PTA for CC
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